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Tuesday 22nd March 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

I hope this finds you well. 

I am writing to inform you that Mrs McGinley has taken the decision to leave Barrow Hedges at the 

end of this term and her last day will be next Friday 1st April 2022. 

In the event that we have a teacher leave us part way through the year, we aim to write to parents 

as soon as possible and let them know who the class's new teacher will be. At this time, we are 

unable to confirm a name for Squirrel class's new teacher, although we have identified a suitable 

candidate who we will be observing in the coming days. We will keep you updated on this and let 

you know more details as soon as we have them.  

We recognise that it isn’t ideal to have a change in teacher during the academic year but please 

be assured that senior leaders will continue to closely monitor the children's well-being, progress 

and attainment. Mrs McGinley will tell the children today.  

 

We know you will join us in wishing Mrs McGinley every success in her new school. Thank you for 

your support and understanding.  

 

Kind regards,  

 
 

Mrs Louise Wood 

Headteacher 
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